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This bill is appalling!  Many people in this state are still having a hard time putting 

food on the table, caring for their kids and/or parents, paying the rent, taking care of 

the vehicles to get to work, etc..and now you want to tax us all even more? And for 

such an exorbitant amount! We all know our roads need work...where, when and how 

are the funds you have being put to good use? Are you making sure the money is not 

wasted? Please don't put the squeeze on everyone - do not let this go through!  


